
HB 1469 – HFND 

STRONGLY OPPOSE – Please do NOT support this bill as it 

will force parents of school age children to take a ND 

Dept. of Health “Vaccination Education Module” before 

the are able to use a personal or religious exemption.  As 

a parent, to make this choice comes with much personal 

research and is never done lightly. It is an educated 

health decision that parents are fully capable of doing on 

their own.  To force or tie parents hands or make them 

jump through hoops to make a personal health decision 

for their family is wrong. Please oppose this bill.  


